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        August 2018 
Dear Friends, 
 
     God has continued to pour out His blessing on our ministry to police officers here in the 
USA. At our last lunch for police here in Colorado Springs we ran out of chairs as we had a 
total of 48 people. The chief was there along with the deputy chief and a number of 

commanders from the Colorado Springs Police Department. 
 
     Ed Stewart, who is one of our staff members and a retired 
Lieutenant from the Los Angeles Country Sheriff's Department 
spoke. Ed brought a powerful message and testimony and I 
watched the officers as they were touched by his message. 
He presented the gospel as we always do. His wife Theo also 
joined our staff as our Prayer Coordinator. Ed and I first met 
about 30 years ago when we both worked out of Lakewood 
Station on patrol with Los Angeles County Sheriff’s 
Department. They moved to Monument, CO this year. It has 
been a great blessing to see how God has led them to be a 
part of this ministry. 
 
     Most of the officers who 
attend our events are not 
believers. I am grateful that 

God is giving us the opportunity to proclaim the gospel to 
them. There is so much need among police in our country 
as we see them come under attack on a regular basis. 
They are under a great deal of stress and need our 
prayers. Pray that as they hear the gospel many will put 
their faith and trust in Jesus Christ. We have been sowing 
the seed of the gospel for years, pray that we will begin to see a harvest among these 
officers.  
 
     We are planning trips to Honduras, Costa Rica, El Salvador and Sierra Leone, Africa, 
this year. Pray that God will provide the finances and team members for these trips.  
 
     Thank you for your prayers and financial support as we proclaim the gospel and make 
disciples as Jesus commanded us to do. May God continue to bless you in every way. 
 
 

Randy Green 
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